
From: Greg Van Horn
To: robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov; Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Regulation 5 Permit
Date: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 1:49:40 PM

Governor and ADEQ,

Please deny the permit for the hog farm in the Buffalo River watershed.  

The Buffalo River watershed can't sustain a factory farm on twenty acres when the
waste disposal plan depends on spreading untreated hog waste throughout the
area.  It's a bad business plan.  

Congressman Hammerschmidt didn't have to oppose dam construction on the
Buffalo River, but he did, and he did it when he was a freshman in Congress.  It
took political courage to oppose some very powerful supporters of dam construction
on the Buffalo River.  His decision made a difference.  Yours can too.

Very sincerely,

Greg Van Horn
9041 Commonwealth Rd
Bentonville, AR 72712
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